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Dear Tegan Walker,

1:am pleased to inform you that your proposal “Peace Corps volunteers' global perspectives: A post-pre service assessment” (2019-2525) has been accepted as an ORAL Presentation at the 2020 AIAEE Conference to
be held April 20-23, 2020 in . Petersburg, FL. Congratulations on your achievement.

Please read the following information carefully:

Presenter Instructions and Conference Registration
Presenters will be required to register and pay the conference registration fee by the regular registration deadline of February 1, 2020.

Conference details and registration will be available at: https://app.certain.com/profile/form/index.cfm?PKform|D=0x3092593abcd

Hotel accommodations should be made using this link: https://www hilton.com/en/hi/groups/personalized/S/SPTSHHE-AIAEE-20200418/index jhtmiZWT.m¢ id=POG
Conference proceedings will not be published until after the conference.

Oral presentations must be presented by an author at the conference in order to be included in the official proceedings.

Should something happen so that you or the co-authors are unable to attend the conference to present the abstract, please notify us immediately so that one of the altemates already selected will be able to present
at the conference in your place.

Revised abstracts
Authors wishing to make revisions to their abstracts may do so by uploading the revised copy to FastTrack as an attachment to their original submission (NO new submissions!). Please carefully edit revised abstracts in
accordance with the AIAEE call and APA formatting guidelines. If you omitted location or university names for anonymity, insert appropriate names. No new authors may be added. You must have your revised abstract
uploaded by February 1, 2020.

Travel details

Please direct requests for letters of acceptance/invitations to present to Dr. Mary Rodriguez, AIAEE Secretary, at rodriguez 746@osu.edu.

Please do not hesitate to contact us with your questions.

Thank you again for submitting your work to AIAEE 2019 and we look forward to seeing your Oral Presentation presentation in St. Petersburg, FL!

Best regards,

Dr. J.C. Bunch, Scholarly Activities Chair, bunchj@ufl.edu




